
To: Mayor and Council- R.M.O.W. 

Re:  RZ1157 – 5298 ALTA LAKE ROAD REZONING –EMPLOYEE/ MARKET HOUSING 

I am writing to apologize for the fact checking on my letter which is in the Council package for 

September 1, 2020. I read the Council report incorrectly and understood that the proposed 

development was larger than proposed. 

The increase is not 330% over the existing zoning of 4600m2 as I stated. The proposal appears to be for 

6320m2 plus the site gifted to the WHA which could be an additional 1000m2. This is still a 60% increase 

in density for the existing property. I apologize for any confusion related to this statement. 

 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

Craig Koszman 

#44-5151 Nita Lake Drive 

Whistler, B.C.  V8E-1J6 

 


